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Prez Says 
 

 

Goodbye 2012 & Hello 2013!! It seems like it was just yesterday that we 

opened the 2012 season with a trip to Lake Worth. (In fact, I think my toes just 

finally thawed from that tournament.) And now, here we are, getting prepared 

for our season opener on Eagle Mountain. Time sure flies by when you’re 

having fun. If you look around at the January meeting, there will be some new 

faces along with some familiar ones. Please take the time to say hello to as 

many as possible. And, let me say personally, whether you joined our 

organization for the fellowship, to develop new skills, see new water, or 

strictly for the competition, I hope this year that each and every one of your 

goals are realized. And lastly, “Welcome to the Bass Club of Fort Worth and 

our 2013 season. 
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Meeting notes 
A FRIENDLY REMINDER FROM TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR HERSHULL SMITH: 

You must sign in at the BCFW mailbox if you have NOT paid your entry fee at the meeting prior to the 

tournament you are fishing. Please note that failure to do so may result in a penalty and loss of weight. 
 

 The next club meeting will be Thursday, January 3, 2013, 7:00 pm, at Dixie House Cafe. 

 

+ If you would like your information in the newsletter. Please email charles_duewall@sbcglobal.net 

BCFW Tournament Trail 

Jan 19, 2013, on Eagle Mountain 

Weigh in: Lakeview Marina 

Statewide Regulations Apply 

Remember your fish must be over 14 in  

Hershul Smith is our Tournament Director: 

 There will be no more bags for weigh in. It will now be conducted with the cork system. There will only be 15 
available and you must have one to weigh in. 

 Stay out of: NO BOAT AREAS; 1st time Warning; 2nd time disqualification. 
Running lights must be on until dawn. This violation is grounds for disqualification and a State law. 

 You must be at least 50 ft from swim areas and cannot tie up to buoys. 

 Please observe NO WAKE AREAS. 

 Also, it helps to pay for the tournament well before weigh-in. At the meeting is ideal, but before the weigh-in 
starts cuts down on the mayhem during. 

 If you pre-pay for a tournament at the meeting and find you cannot make the tournament, contact any club 
officer before 8:00 PM the Friday before fishing to carry over fees to the next tournament. 

 If you leave the tournament early, either sign out at the mailbox or let someone know you are leaving. 

 Weigh-in is at 3:30 PM unless changed. Make sure the tournament director or assistant knows you are on time, 
especially if there is a line to weigh fish. 

 Rule #16: There is a 3 fish limit, unless lake rules demand less. Each contestant must bring no more than 3 fish 
to weigh-in. Fish shall be in weigh-in bags or containers with sufficient water to keep the fish in good condition 
until they are released. Failure to do so result in a 1 pound penalty shall.
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Some of the many winners at the Classic 

Mike Woods takes 1
st
 Place Again! 

 

 


